Attachment A
CMS Response to Public Comments Received for CMS-10539

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received one comment from an organization.  This is the reconciliation of the comment.
Comment: 
CMS received a comment from an organization that requested the text “medical social services under the direction of a physician” be revised to correctly reflect the current language of the regulation at 42 CFR § 409.45(c).
Response:
CMS appreciates the comment and has amended the text. 

